
From: Louise Sherwell [mailto:louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 18 January 2018 17:37 
To: Planning 

Cc: Matthew Parry 
Subject: 17/00602/DISC - Bicester Gateway Business Park Wendlebury Road Chesterton 

 
Hi Matthew, 
 
Re: Discharge of condition 10 (reptile survey) of 16/02586/OUT 
 
The reptile survey report details results of the survey which was undertaken at an appropriate time 
of year (September) and no reptiles were found. I am happy to recommend discharge of condition 
10 of 16/02586/OUT. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Louise 
 
 
Louise Sherwell MSc ACIEEM 
Assistant Ecologist 
Ecological Services 
Community Services 
PO Box 43, Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4SX 
Tel: 01926 418028 
email: louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain confidential, 
sensitive or personal information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the 
named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, 
or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the 
sender immediately. All email traffic sent to or from us, including without limitation all GCSX 
traffic, may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.  
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